April 19, 2007

THIS IS A DECISION PAPER.

TO:

Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:
Nannette S. Johnston, Interim Superintendent

SUBJECT:
REVISED Staffing Allocations for 2007-2008 School Year



(Certified)

ISSUE:

The Staffing Allocations for Certified staff should be revised because of a projected enrollment change at North Hardin and because of transition of students with Individual Education Plans (IEPs).

FACTS:

The Student Services Department has received notice that parents living in the Knotting Hill and Hilltop Terrace areas will change enrollment of their students to North Hardin based on transportation issues. This change has resulted in an increased projection for North Hardin High School. Also, the transition of students on IEPs have affected the staffing needed at Parkway Elementary and North Hardin High. The resulting add-ons for special needs enrollment do not change the administrative staffing, but an updated form is attached.

RECOMMENDATION:

I recommend that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the REVISED Certified staffing allocations for the 2007-2008 school year.

RECOMMENDED MOTION:

I move that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the REVISED Certified staffing allocations and revised forms for the 2007-2008 school year as attached.

